CANADA 15 SARA SE

July 1, 2017



Maryhill Historical Society 1338B Maryhill Rd. Maryhill ON NOB 2B0

Dear Maryhill Historical Society:

Thank you for nominating Diane Strickler and Mary Ann Stroh for the Kitchener-Conestoga 150 for Canada's 150th Award.

We are pleased to advise you that Diane and Mary Ann have been selected as a recipients for their exceptional commitment to Kitchener-Conestoga.

Their contributions will be recognized at a celebration ceremony August 1, 2017

at Castle Kilbride, 60 Snyders Road W., Baden.

Tours of the castle will begin at 5:00PM and the award ceremony will commence at 6:00PM. The Wilmot Recreation Complex, 1291 Nafziger Road, Baden has been selected as an alternative site should it rain. Please feel free to join us as we celebrate the remarkable achievements and contributions of Diane, Mary Ann and 148 other incredible people, groups or organizations.

If you are able to attend, please contact us at 519-578-3777 by July 21, 2017 so we can plan accordingly.

Sincerely,

HAROLD ALBRECHT MP

1187 Fischer-Hallman Road, Unit 624 Kitchener Ontario N2E 4H9 519-578-3777 www.HaroldAlbrechtMP.ca Michael HARRIS

4281 King Street E, Unit 4 Kitchener Ontario N2P 2E9 519-954-8679

www.MichaelHarrisMPP.ca